
The Peters  Township  School
District  is  soliciting  bids  for
athletic  supplies  and
equipment for the 2025-2026
school  year.  Sealed bids will
be accepted until 10:00 a.m.,
Wednesday, March 5, 2025, at
which  time  they  will  be
publicly  opened.  All  inquiries
regarding  specifications  and
bids  should  be  directed  to:
Brian Geyer, Athletic Director,
Peters Township High School,
121  Rolling  Hills  Drive,
McMurray,  PA  15317,  (724)
941-6251 ext. 8800. The Board
of  School  Directors  reserves
the right to reject any or all
bids, or any part of any, that it
determines not to be in the
best  interest  of  the  Peters
Township School District.

Andrew Thomas, CPA
Assistant Business

Manager


